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Urgent Notice for Behavioral Health Providers:   

Upcoming Moratorium on Enrollment for Specialty 301 

(Qualified Mental Health Associates) and Specialty 302 

(Qualified Behavioral Aides) 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP), pursuant to 42 CFR § 455.470(b)(c), is 

imposing a temporary moratorium on new enrollments for provider type (PT) 14 Behavioral Health 

Outpatient Treatment and PT 82 Behavioral Health Rehabilitative Treatment, Specialties 301 (Qualified 

Mental Health Associates - QMHA) and 302 (Qualified Behavioral Aides - QBA).  This is a statewide 

moratorium and will be effective beginning December 1, 2018, for a minimum period of six months.   

The DHCFP is taking this action to work in collaboration with the Division of Public and Behavioral Health to 

develop certifications and oversights to rehabilitative mental health services and the providers that render 

such services.   

The DHCFP will be conducting a Public Workshop on November 20, 2018.  For more information and the 

Public Workshop Agenda, please visit http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Public/AdminSupport/PublicNotices/. 
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